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West - DNR, Lucas <lucas.west@state.co.us>

Hearing on Sunday Mine Complex--Rescheduled to June 24, 2020
Jeff Fugate <Jeff.Fugate@coag.gov> Mon, May 4, 2020 at 2:01 PM
To: Fred Aldrich <faldrich@aldrich-law.com>, "Jeffrey C. Parsons" <wmap@igc.org>
Cc: "stills@frontier.net" <stills@frontier.net>, "russ.means@state.co.us" <russ.means@state.co.us>, lucas West
<lucas.west@state.co.us>, "Marshall - DNR, Travis (travis.marshall@state.co.us)" <travis.marshall@state.co.us>, "Mojar -
DNR, Camille (camille.mojar@state.co.us)" <camille.mojar@state.co.us>

Fred and Jeff,

 

Hope you are both still well.  The decision has been made to continue the hearing on the Sunday Mine Complex from
May 13 to June 24, 2020.  The Division and Board hope to convene in person for the June hearing, however, it is difficult
to anticipate our ability to meet in June (either in person or a combination of in person/zoom) as requirements and
restrictions related to COVID remain fluid.  The Division and Board will continue to work on preparations for the June
hearing so that this matter can be heard.  Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

 

The Division and I appreciate your patience,

 

Jeff

 

Jeff M. Fugate

First Assistant Attorney General

Office of the Colorado Attorney General

Natural Resources and Environment Section

720-508-6286

 


